
IMPORTANT MARCH DATES: 

1—Grade 3 Swimming Lessons @ FLC (1—2:30 pm) 
5—HOJA Presentation @ 2pm 
7—Spell-a-thon Test—(KA-6) 
8—Spell-a-thon Test—(KB/C) 
8—Grade 3 Swimming Lessons @ FLC (1—2:30 pm) 
13—Science in Motion 
13—School Council Meeting @ 7 pm 
14—Science in Motion 
15—Grade 3 Swimming Lessons @ FLC (1—2:30 pm) 

16—NO SCHOOL (School Based PD Day & Staff Meeting) 
16— Red Cross “Stay Safe!” course (Gr 3 & 4) - 9-3:30pm 
17—Red Cross “Babysitting” course (Gr 5 & 6) - 9-3:30pm 
21— International Day for Elimination of Racism PowWow 1:15pm 

23—Scholastic Book Fair begins (March 23—29) 
23—Spirit Day Lunch and Assembly—”Happy Easter Day” 
26—2nd Report Card goes home 
27—Student Led Conferences:  3:30—6:30 pm 
28—Student Led Conferences:  3:30—6:30 pm 
28—Principal’s Pals lunch @ 12 pm 
30—Easter Holidays—(March 30—April 8) NO SCHOOL 

March 2018  

Email: rossglen@sd76.ab.ca   Web: rossglen.mhpsd.ca  Twitter: @RossGlenSchool 

School Vision : Fostering responsible citizenship through holistic development . 

IF YOUR ADDRESS OR CONTACT NUMBERS have changed recently, please notify the office ASAP.   You may send a 

note in your childôs agenda to your childôs teacher with instructions to share with the office.  

Please call the school office at 403-529-2960 if your CHILD IS ABSENT from school for ANY reason.   Please include the 
reason with your message. Please leave a voice mail message if you call outside of office hours.  Thank you. 

STUDENT-LED CONFERENCES: 

Student-Led Conferences will be held on the evenings of Tues, March 27
th 
 

and  Wed, March 28
th 
from 3:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in all Grade 1ï6 classrooms. 

Student-Led Conferences are quite different than the traditional Parent-Teacher Interviews.  You will be asked to 
book a start time with Miss Foster in the office, however the amount of time you spend in the classroom will be up to 
you.  Since most children and parents spend about half an hour going through the studentôs agenda, there may be 
four families in the classroom at the same time.  Student-Led Conferences will begin at 3:30 and will be scheduled 
every half hour.  Parents should schedule Student-Led Conference times by booking an appointment time during 
the weeks of March 19-28.  Please call the office @403-529-2960 and speak with Miss Foster or Mr. Albano. 

Report Cards for the second reporting period will be sent home on Monday, March 26, 2018.  Please return the 
Report Card to your childôs teacher during the Student-Led Conference time(s).   

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL: Mr. King-Hunter  

We would like to thank all those parents of grade 4 students 
who took the time to complete and return the Accountability 
Pillar Surveys so that we can gather constructive feedback 
and data to help us to continually improve Ross Glen School.  
If you have any concerns with school programming or opera-
tion of the school, please take the time to share your con-
cerns or appreciations with Mr. Kruger or myself as we are 
always looking for ways to improve.   

In order to better meet the needs of students, families, and 
teachers, and to get the most out of our outcome-informed 
assessments and reporting, we have chosen to reschedule the 
distribution of Report Cards until Monday, March 26th and 
conduct Student-Led Conferences on March 27th and 28th.  
Your feedback on the new report cards will be appreciated. 

On behalf of all the grade 3 students and teachers, we would 
like to thank Ross Glen School Council for funding our grade 3 

swimming lessons.  Not only is it fun for our students, but the 
swimming skills learned may someday even save a life.    

 

Spell-a-thon is finally here! By now your child should have 
brought home his or her envelope and word list. Please make 
sure your envelope and money is returned on or before 
March  9 (March 8 for KB/C). This is our major fundraiser for 
the year, providing our School Council with the majority of  its 
operating funds for supporting students and activities at Ross 
Glen School. 

We would like to thank the Ross Glen School Council, the 
Spell-a-thon prize sponsors and donors for making the 
school’s Spell-a-thon possible.  Each year, the Spell-a-thon 
generates significant funding to support school activities and 
enhance our students’ experiences at Ross Glen School.  Your 
support for the Spell-a-thon is very beneficial and is truly 
appreciated! 

http://www.rossglen.ca/
https://twitter.com/RossGlenSchool


Happy March ï Choose Your Attitude! 
Welcome to a month dedicated to learning how 
to, while empowering each other, to choose your 
attitude. 
 
ñThere are lots of things in this life that we donôt 
get to choose. On the other hand, there are lots 
of thing in this life that we do get to choose. Our 
attitude is one of the things that we get to 
choose. Nobody else lives inside our brain. No-
body else controls what or how we think. It is up 
to us, moment by moment, to choose what our 
attitude is. It is up to us to determine how we will 
look at and perceive the world around us. It is up 
to us to decide how we will react to our world 
around us.  
My adviceò is to ñchoose a positive, optimistic 

Spring Dance Coordinator ð School Council is 
looking for parent volunteer(s) to coordinate the RG Spring 
Dance.  Council members are willing to assist, but we are 
hoping to spread out the work-load so that no one person 
has a big job to do.   

Please contact the office if you are interested.  

ROAD RUNNER REPORTER DRAW  

The winners of an ice cream treat for reading our Feb-
ruary reporter were: 

Mckenzie B—3B, Emily W—3A, Jill H—5/6,  

Katie H—3C, Cory S—5/6, Kaden S—2B,  

Calli M—4B, Colten P—4A, Reid P—1B, Flower 

B—2A, Nolan N—6A, Kaitlyn M—4B 

PLEASE é. HELP OUR CHILDREN TO BE SAFE! 

ALWAYS HAVE CHILDREN USE THE CROSSWALKS  

WHEN CROSSING THE STREET.   

Having your children cross in the middle of the 

street to get in or out of your car is dangerous! 

HOT LUNCH ORDERS : 

Menus are sent out every Monday and are due 
back on Friday mornings (or Thursday when there 
is no school on Friday).  Mrs. Nickel form the 
Lunch Program counts these orders and purchas-
es the food supplies for the following week.   

These funds should be dropped in the 
Rubbermaid bucket in the office by your 
child by Friday morning. 

 

After reading the bulletin with your student please return 
this portion for our monthly draw. (Draw box in hallway out-

side of the office). 

My child(ren),              

in Grade(s)    A / B / C, and I have read the  

Road Runner Reporter.    

     

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE 

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL SUPERVISION : 
The registration forms for this program are avail-
able outside the main school office doors.  Due 
to government staffing guidelines, we remind all 
parent/guardians that parents unable to book 
for the entire month must register before 
noon on the previous Wednesday of the 
week you wish to register for and we will 
accept registrations only if space is availa-
ble.  

As of this month, our program is fully booked.  
You may add your name to the wait list and we 
will contact you as spots become available. 

Please contact Mrs. Nickel for more information. 

JUST A REMINDER :   

We have several children at our 

school with extreme allergies 

to nuts  (especially peanuts ).  

The slightest contact with 

these products can be life threatening.  We 

ask for your support in minimizing this danger 

and helping to create a safe environment for 

these children by avoiding nut products in your 

childõs lunch and snacks.   

Thank you for your support for safety.  

REPORT CARDS   

Report Cards for the second reporting period 
will be sent home on Monday, March 26th.   

Please sign and return to the homeroom 

teacher as soon as possible.  

Spirit Day Meal Coupons —  

With the intent to provide online payment for Spirit Day Meals, 

RG will be phasing out the pre-paid coupons by the end of this 

school year.  Please feel free to contact the school if you think 

you will not have used your tickets by May 25th Spirit Day. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 



SAFETY PATROL NEWS ï Did you 
knowépedestrian casualty collisions 
are most likely to occur on Friday and 
least likely to occur on Sunday?   Or 
how aboutépedestrian casualty colli-
sions are most likely to occur during 
the evening rush hour period?   

Please help out our patrollers by slowing down 
during times when students are dismissed and 
watch carefully for pedestrians during these busy 
time periods.  Thank you for your continued sup-
port of the Ross Glen Safety Patroller program.   

PLEASE PARK FAR BACK FROM PATROLS 
SO THEY HAVE A GOOD VIEW OF TRAFFIC! 

LOST AND FOUND: 

COME AND GET IT! 

Each year, our lost and found box 
devours hundreds and hundreds of 
dollars worth of clothing that students have left on the 
playground or around the school.  Much of this cloth-
ing goes unclaimed each year, and is then sent to 
various charitable groups. 

Please stop by the lost and found table set out in the 
foyer and see if you can find one of your childôs long 
lost jackets, mitts, shirts or other items.  It is located 
at the rear entrance of the school, just off of the play-
ground. 

The items not claimed will be removed from the 
school during the Easter break.  

SCHOLASTIC  BOOKFAIR 
The book fair is back! 

March  23  to  29,  2018 

Daily until 3:30 pm 

MARCH SAFETY PATROL SCHEDULE 

CROSSING MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

A Jake C Dinithi P Kaitlyn E Ryder M Cory S 

A Parker K Bella L Malie P Treyden F Zachary G 

A Pryce V Reese L  Nykylyn J  

A   Aaliyah C    Rhys A  

B  Kenny C  Keira G  Emily K 

B  Silas S  Jill H  Emersyn P 

B  Regin W  Malikah B  Miah J 

B    Jayda B    Kyra A 

Healthy Children  
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MARCH 2018 ñSCHOOL EVENTS  

Sun  Mon  Tue  Wed                   Thu  Fri  Sat  

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
1 
Grade 3 Swimming 

Lessons @ FLC 

1ð2:30 

2 
 

 

3 

4 
 

5 
HOJA Presentation 

2 pm 

6 
 

7 

Spell-a-thon Test 

(KA ï6) 

8 
Spell-a-thon Test 

(KB/C) 

Grade 3 Swimming 

Lessons @ FLC 

1ð2:30 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

 

12 

 

13 
Science in Motion 

 

School Council Meeting 

7:00pm 

14 
Science in Motion 

 

15 
Grade 3 Swimming  

Lessons @ FLC 

1ð2:30 

16 
NO SCHOOL  

PD Day & Staff Meeting 

 

Stay Safe! Course  

(Gr 3-4) 

17 
 

 

Babysitting Course 

(Gr 5-6) 

18 19 

 

20 

 

 

21 

IDER Pow Wow 

(pm) 

22 
 

 

23 
Spirit Day 

Assembly @ 1:30 

Book Fair begins 

24 
 

25 

 

 

26 
Report Cards  

go home 

27 

Student Led  

Conferences  

3:30ð6:30 

28 
Student Led  

Conferences  3:30ð6:30 
 

Principalôs Pals lPizza 

Lunch @ 12 

29 

Book Fair ends 

30 

Easter Holidays 

NO SCHOOL 

31 

Easter Holidays 

NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 


